



12 October 2021

Kia ora koutou

I hope this letter finds you and your bubble well. As you are aware from the latest decision from the Government, we are remaining at Alert Level 3, with the cabinet reviewing this decision on Monday 18 October.

- Our distance learning programme will restart on Monday 18 October.
- The school practice exams have been postponed. We are in communication with the Ministry of Education to support our students in their next stage of learning and gathering assessment evidence.
- The school will operate a community pop up vaccination centre on Friday October 22 and Saturday October 23.

We are proud of how our community has responded to this outbreak, but the mahi isn't yet done. Please continue to follow all the alert level requirements including staying at home and getting tested for COVID-19 if you are feeling unwell, and for your own sake and for the health of your whānau, please get vaccinated.

We are awaiting direction regarding this data collection system for your child's vaccination status and will contact you when that is confirmed.

A more comprehensive update will follow later this week.

Stay safe.

Karen Collins
Associate Principal